
From: Jonathan Vose <jonathan.vose@walsingplan.co.uk> 
Sent: 05 April 2022 08:53
To: Panton, Chris <chris.panton@e-lindsey.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: S/90/359/22

This message originated from outside your organization

Hi Chris,

My understanding is that the Arcade has already relocated to the building covered in my previous email. The old arcade building will then be demolished and replaced with Fairground rides.

I believe the Arcade and Family Entertainment Centre are the same things – just with a different name.

Apologies for any confusion.

Regards,

Jonathan Vose
Walsingham Planning
07818117878

From: Panton, Chris <chris.panton@e-lindsey.gov.uk> 
Sent: 31 March 2022 14:08
To: Jonathan Vose <jonathan.vose@walsingplan.co.uk>
Subject: FW: S/90/359/22

Sorry Jonathan, another question please, what is the building to be demolished, to extend the fairground, used for now?

Also I note the building to be altered says it is going to be an arcade and then elsewhere it says it is a family entertainment centre. Can you explain in a bit more detail how it is going to be used please

Thanks Chris   

From: Panton, Chris 
Sent: 31 March 2022 12:30
To: jonathan.vose@walsingplan.co.uk
Subject: S/90/359/22

Hello Jonathan

Can you let me know the existing use of the large building at the rear of the fairground please, which is to be used as an arcade . I was unable to find it in the documents

Thanks Chris
[bookmark: _GoBack]
